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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS    ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 

 

 

 

PRESS  RELEASE 
 

 
Date:   July 27, 2021 

 
From:  Easton Public Works Department  

 
Subject: EVERETT RD BETWEEN NORTH PARK AVE AND SHERWOOD RD   

                  FOR DRAINAGE WORK 

 
 

On Monday August 2nd, the Town of Easton will be doing drainage work on Everett 
Rd. Weather permitting this closure will last approx. two weeks.    

 
Please follow detour signs to get around closure.  

 
If you have any questions, please call Easton Public Works Dept. at (203) 268-

0714. 
 

 
 

   
 

 

  
 

 
 

TOWN OF EASTON 
15 WESTPORT ROAD 

EASTON, CT  06612 

TELEPHONE (203) 268-0714 – FAX (203) 261-7915 

 
Email address: eastondpw@eastonct.gov 


